This bill is a wolf in sheep's clothing. Calling itself a speed bump bill and then committing us to a future of freeway widening and
tolling to pay for it.

We should not be widening any freeways in Oregon. The era for that is over. This will increase pollution in my neighborhood (I live
next to the proposed Rose Quarter Expansion project) and not bring any benefits. We need to be retiring fossil fuel infrastructure
and that includes highways. My neighborhood association was opposed to this project when it was $300 Million and now the cost
keeps rising. What will it take to see this is a handout to the (heavily polluting) trucking industry with minimal-to-no benefit to
humans.

Do not give ODOT more money. We should be passing bills to take their funding away instead.



